Clackamas Community College
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
TO RECEIVE PUBLIC COMMENTS ON THE FINDINGS FOR A SPECIAL REQUEST TO USE THE CM/GC CONTRACTING METHOD
INDUSTRIAL TECHNICAL CENTER – NEW BUILDING
OREGON CITY CAMPUS
Board of Education Meeting, May 11, 2016


[bookmark: _GoBack]Clackamas Community College will receive comments on the findings from the public for a request for the exemption to use the CM/GC alternative contracting method for the Industrial Technical Center at the Oregon City Campus (ORS279C.335). The public meeting will be held at the regularly scheduled Board meeting held at the Bill Brod Community Center at 19600 Molalla Avenue, Oregon City, OR 97045 on May 11, 2016 at 7:00 p.m.  Findings in support of the exemption are available at http://www.clackamas.edu/Public_Notices.aspx. 
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